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TERMINATION OF FIRE PREVENTION ORDER# NMF00000-22-01 

Pursuant to 43 Code of Federal Regulations §92l2.2 (a), the prohibitions listed in Fire Prevention Order Number 
NMF00000-22-01 dated April 27, 2022, and amended, May 11, 2022, and June 17, 2022, and signed by Alfred 
Elser, Farmington District Manager, are hereby terminated.  This includes all lands administered by the BLM 
Farmington District within the counties of Colfax, Harding, McKinley, Mora, Quay, Rio Arriba, San Juan, San Miguel, 
Sandoval, Santa Fe, Taos and Union. 

 

This order shall go into effect at 08:00 a.m., MDT, July 1, 2022. 

Recent monsoonal moisture has mitigated the fire danger and threat of human caused fires. 
 
Information regarding these fire restrictions may be obtained by calling the Farmington District Office at (505) 564-
7600. Dated this 30th day of June 2022, at Farmington, New Mexico. 
 
 
 
 

 

Alfred Elser 
Farmington District Manager  
USDI Bureau of Land Management 
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